
 
   OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT 

 
Eddie Tyler, M.Ed., Superintendent      TEL: 251-937-0308 
2600-A North Hand Avenue       FAX: 251-580-1856 
Bay Minette, AL  36507 
E-Mail: etyler@bcbe.org  
 
     May 1, 2024 
 
 
Mr. Roger Rendleman 
County Administrator 
Baldwin County Commission 
322 Courthouse Square 
Bay Minette, AL  36507 
 
Dear Mr. Rendleman: 
 

I am submitting this letter of support for the “2024 Back to School” Sales Tax 
Holiday to the Baldwin County Commission on behalf of the Baldwin County Public 
Schools. Baldwin County Public Schools rely heavily upon sales tax revenue but has 
supported the Sales Tax Holidays for Baldwin County since their inception. 
 
 Baldwin County Public Schools supports this “2024 Back To School” Sales Tax 
Holiday, scheduled for July 19-21, 2024, to provide a needed benefit to our parents and to 
our employees. The parents of our students are so willing to assist our schools in many 
ways through fundraising, which provides much needed financial support to our schools. 
This is one small way that we can provide support back to them and honor them for their 
commitment to our schools. 
 
 Thank you for your continued support of Baldwin County Public Schools. 
 
     Sincerely, 
 
 
 
     Eddie Tyler, M.Ed. 
     Superintendent 
 
lc 
 
cc John Wilson, CSFO 
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